July 13, 2000

Yukon Workers' Compensation Health and Safety
Board's 1999 Annual Report Is Available

The 1999 annual report of the Yukon Workers' Compensation
Health and Safety Board is now available to the public. The
annual report contains the audited financial statements from the
Auditor General of Canada and a report on the activities of the
board in 1999.

Anyone wanting a copy of the annual report can pick it up at
the Yukon Workers' Compensation Health and Safety Board
building on 401 Strickland Street in Whitehorse. You can also
call (867) 667-5645 or 1-800-661-0443 (tollfree) and request
that a copy be mailed to you. In the communities, copies will be
available at the territorial agents offices. It is also possible to
download and print a copy from the Yukon Workers'
Compensation Health and Safety Board website.

The Yukon Workers' Compensation Health and Safety Board is
a crown corporation that administers both the Workers'
Compensation Act and the Occupational Health and Safety Act.
It is run by a Board of Directors made up of two employer and
two worker representatives, a neutral chair and an alternate
chair. The chair of the Appeal Tribunal and the president and
CEO of the Yukon Workers' Compensation Health and Safety
Board sit on the Board as non-voting members.
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